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Suspension and Permanent Exclusion Policy 
Information for this policy has been taken from the Department for Education (DfE) ‘Suspension 

and Permanent Exclusion from maintained schools, academies and pupil referral units in England, 
including pupil movement Guidance for maintained schools, academies, and pupil referral units in 

England September 2022 
 

Download electronically from   
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/
file/1101498/Suspension_and_Permanent_Exclusion_from_maintained_schools__academies_and

_pupil_referral_units_in_England__including_pupil_movement.pdf  Or see paper PDF version 
attached.  
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